
Motions from Auburn Hills regarding the Liberal Arts Review Ad-Hoc Committee 
recommendations 
 

1)  The AH campus senate moves to reject the recommendation of the ad-hoc Liberal Arts 
review committee that reduces the total required Humanities and Fine Arts credits from 
11 to 8.  The AH campus supports keeping the required credits for the degree at 11 
credits for the Humanities and Fine Arts. 

 

 

2) The AH campus moves to reject the recommendation of the ad-hoc Liberal Arts review 
committee that reduces the required Social Science credits from 8 to 6.  The AH campus 
supports keeping the required credits at 8 (not counting the POL 1510 course). 

 

 

 

3) The AH campus moves to accept the recommendation of the ad-hoc Liberal Arts review 
committee regarding not allowing English developmental courses to count towards the 
Liberal Arts degree (except the ESL courses identified in the ad-hoc committees report). 

 

 


